May 22, 2006

Mr. John Toole

Executive Director

Computer History Museum

1401 N. Shoreline Blvd.

Mountain View, CA 94943

Re:
NLS Copyright

Dear Mr. Toole:

SRI International (SRI) supports the Computer History Museum’s NLS restoration project.  As a non profit public benefit corporation one of SRI’s chartered purposes is to aid in the advancement of scientific investigation and of pure and applied research, and your project is consonant with that purpose.

SRI held the copyright of certain material created by the NLS team at SRI.  SRI desires to ensure that the NLS system itself and related documents and designs are preserved and accessible for study and use by the public. Therefore, SRI hereby dedicates whatever copyrights it may hold in the work of authorship of this material to the public domain for the benefit of the public at large, including but not limited to:

1.  The source code for the NLS system created by the NLS team at SRI

2.  Executable instructions and documentation derived from the NLS source code.

3.  System documentation, technical reports, journals and other documents created by the NLS team at SRI

4.  Designs, schematics and related material for NLS related hardware created by the NLS team at SRI

5.  Multimedia material, including video and sound recordings produced by the NLS team at SRI.

The works covered by any such copyright held by SRI may be freely reproduced, distributed, transmitted, used, modified, built upon, or otherwise exploited by anyone for any non-commercial purpose, and in any way, including by methods that have not yet been invented or conceived. SRI makes no warranties about any specific copyrighted material and disclaims any liability resulting from the use of any such material.

Sincerely,

Richard A. Cramer

Assistant General Counsel
